
money,

at Pelican Narrowe or not. It is plain that neither party

received any at Nelson House, as the Pay-sheet books for this

Agency do not show that they ever received annuity payment at

Nelson House.

Respectfully submitting this for your careful

consideration.

I have the honour to be Sir,

Your obedient servant,

J.G. Stewart,

Indian Agent.

The Assistant Deputy and Secretary,

Department of Indian Affairs,

Ottawa.

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 3987, fils 173.738-38)
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